





The Rotary Club of Warrandyte Donvale (Inc)





A NOTE FROM THE PRESIDENT 13th June

CLUB CHANGEOVER NIGHT:

Will go ahead Tuesday 22nd June as planned.

There is a limit of 35 people in the room due to covid restrictions.

IT WILL BE ESSENTIAL TO LET ROB EDWARDS KNOW IF YOU ARE COMING AS NUMBERS ARE CRITICAL.

PLEASE DO THIS AS SOON AS POSSIBLE SO WE CAN PLAN see below.

WE WELCOME ALL PARTNERS.



President/President Elect Judy Hall invites you to
The Rotary Club of Warrandyte Donvale's
CHANGE OVER NIGHT



Tuesday 22nd June, 6.30 for 7pm sharp.

Natalie's Restaurant, 669 Maroondah Highway, Mitcham



\$35 Per Head, 2 course meal, drinks at bar prices.

Smart casual attire.

RSVP by 15th June to Rob Edwards: r.j.edwards@bigpond.com, 0409258744, with dietary requirements if any.







The Rotary Club of Warrandyte Donvale (Inc) Club Bulletin

Hello all,

After two weeks of strict lockdown, cancellations of our two markets, followed by 2 days of no power I'm feeling quite out of routine and enthusiasm and wish I could go into hibernation for the next few months! If you are feeling out of sorts I can sympathise and understand how you feel! However, the world doesn't stop even if our usual activities are curtailed so here is a short bulletin just to keep you all informed.

Top marks to the indominable Judith Lightfoot who ensured the continued supply of donated food in the Op Shop outside fridge for people in need in the last few weeks. I'm sure there are people out there suffering and needing practical support as this pandemic continues to affect communities.

Happily, we have decided to hold an unscheduled meeting next Tuesday to make up for the two weeks we have been locked away from each other. I'm sure Natalies will be pleased to see us and it will be good to get together for our last meeting for the year, and just have some fun as there is no pressing business at this stage other than sorting out who will go on what committee. I'm very thankful all the committee chairs have been filled which means next Rotary year will get off to a good start.

It was great to see so many of you at our Zoom Club-Assembly last week. We had apologies from Liz, George and the Latimers who were moving furniture (and since it was a cold, wet night I hope that went well!)

Kevin and I were unceremoniously dumped from the meeting by our internet provider, but luckily thanks to Kevin's phone hot-spot we were able to resume before the end of the meeting. The year was rounded off nicely with reports from all the chairs and treasurer, who gave comprehensive reports on their year's activities and spending – it was really gratifying to hear we were able to donate to many deserving people, groups and projects in spite of the downturn in income from the lock downs. Full reports will be in our Annual Report which will be available in due course.

In the interim we also held a board meeting so minutes will be available when to hand.

See you all on Tuesday night. Don't forget to let Rob know if any apologies.

CHANGEOVER NIGHTS:

Club Changeover Night: See information at he start of the bulletin.

Due to uncertainty about covid restrictions the **District Changeover** night has been moved to Friday 9th July.

That's about all for this week. Looking forward to seeing you all on Tuesday.

DATE CHANGE FOR DEFIBRILLATOR TRAINING: Due to covid uncertainty the first session has been deferred to Thursday July 22nd. The second session will be announced.







The Rotary Club of Warrandyte Donvale (Inc)

Club Bulletin UPCOMING PROGRAM

Tuesday 15 th June	Meeting at Natalies
Thursday 22 July	Defibrillator and Basic CPR training – Op shop Staff and volunteers 9-12am
Tuesday 22 nd June Rotary Opens Opportunities SERVE TO CHANGE LIVES	Change Over Night – Natalie's Restaurant 6.30-7pm Property: Judy and Kevin Hall Cashier: Don Kinnear MC: David George
Date TBA	Defibrillator and Basic CPR training – Op shop Staff and volunteers 9-12am
Friday 9 th July	District changeover - Southern Golf Club

District Changeover date is now Friday 9th July.









The Rotary Club of Warrandyte Donvale (Inc)

Club Bulletin

DEFIBRILLATOR & BASIC CPR TRAINING

FOR OP SHOP VOLUNTEERS & LOCAL TRADERS IN THE IMMEDIATE VICINITY



Two sessions available

1.: July 22nd

2.: TBA

9 - 12 AM

at the Op Shop

Everyone wishing to participate must register with Leanne Liao:

liao.leanne@gmail.com

Include: Your Name, phone, email and preferred date.

NUMBERS ARE LIMITED